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	ANGELA
	It's Angela Jaeschke, General Manager of Operations, with you for the first Blind Citizens Australia video update for 2023.

Welcome to the new year, which for BCA also brings three new staff who joined the BCA team in early January. Tim Davey joins BCA's Eye to the Future team as Project Officer. Tony Delmadoros joins the Policy and Advocacy team as the NSW/ACT Advocacy Projects Officer. And Corey Crawford joins the Policy and Advocacy team as Policy Officer. Please make our new staff welcome and they look forward to meeting you in the coming weeks.

The BCA team had the opportunity to hear from one of BCA's founding members, David Blyth, last week. It was great to hear of some significant success stories over the years and remind staff of why BCA was formed to ensure the passion for BCA continues well into the future and as we approach our 50th birthday.

Join us for the first BCA Inform of the year on Tuesday, 7 February, where we will talk about member engagement. Please come along to provide your input on how we can connect and engage with our members.

BCA's events and projects have now started back for the year and we are working on growing our Peer Connect networks. We look forward to connecting with you through our projects and events in 2023.

The Eye to the Future project has been reinvigorated this year. Do keep updated through our member updates or on our website on how you can be involved in BCA's employment project.

The Executive Leadership Program continues to go well and this month they came together for our Leadership Journeys session.

At the end of 2022, we made two final submissions to the Disability Royal Commission. Both are available on our website and we will continue to engage with and monitor the Commission's work as they prepare their final report.

This month, we have made a submission to the Technology Assisted Voting review with the NSW State Election and we are also involved in consultations with the Department of Social Services in the significant review of the Disability Services Act.

Audio description was discussed at the December BCA Inform and we really appreciate your input and feedback on this important topic. We look forward to working with government, the sector and our members to campaign for audio description in Australia in the coming months.

We would love to receive your feedback on our projects, events and work. You can do this by phone, survey, or on our website - bca.org.au. We look forward to connecting with you in 2023.






